



The Nunda Historical Society is currently gathering memories, photographs and other 
materials relating to the Flood of June 1972 caused by Hurricane Agnes.  We 
appreciate your sharing your recollections of the event and any photographs, videos, or 
other materials relating to the natural disaster.  The information and materials will be 
placed in the NHS archives and possibly used for future programs and presentations.  

Directions:   Please fill out both sides of the worksheet.  You can return the sheet to the 
NHS staff or mail it to Nunda Historical Society, PO Box 341, Nunda NY 14517. You 
can also email a copy to nhs@frontier.com.  


Name __________________________________________________________


Address ________________________________________________________


Email   ________________________ Phone # _________________________


Do you have any photographs, video, or other materials relating to the 
Flood?  


 Yes    No 	 	 If yes, please give a general description   


_________________________________________________________________


Please describe your memories of the Flood of ’72 on the back of the 
sheet.   Here are some questions that may serve as memory prompts.


• How old were you and where were you living in June 1972?

• How did you first become aware of the disaster?

• What were your experiences during the Flood itself?

• What impact did the disaster have on you, your family and your 

neighbors?

• If your home and property was physically damaged during the flood, 

what do you remember about the rebuilding/recovery process?


Feel free to attach additional sheets to the worksheet.
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